
----------- Original Message -----------------
From: DLSMailbox-.ExternalFirms@met.pnn.police.uk
To: Matthew.R.Purcell@met.pnn.police.uk, josie@michaelcarrollandco.com
Date: 09 November 2015 at 14:49
Subject: RE: Simon Cordell v. Metropolitan Police Commissioner - appeal
against ASBO February 2016

Dear Matthew

Should require DLS assistance. You will need to send your email to DLS Allocations
please

Many thanks

Chris

Phone: 020 7230 7281 Fax: 020 7230 7571

Met phone: 767281 Met Fax: 67571

E-mail: Christine o'shea@met.pnn.police.uk

Mail: Chief Clerk, DLS, Room 193, First Floor (V), New Scotland Yard, 8-10 Broadway, London 

SW1H 0BG

Please note that as of 16th November 2015 the contact details for DLS will change as follows:

Postal address: Directorate of Legal Services, Metropolitan Police Service, 10 Lamb's
Conduit Street, London WC1N 3NR
DX address: Directorate of Legal Services, DX 320101, Bloomsbury 12
Fax number: 020 7404 7089
All phone numbers remain unchanged

From: Purcell Matthew R - HT
Sent: 08 November 2015 20:59
To: 'Josephine Ward'
Subject: RE: Simon Cordell v. Metropolitan Police Commissioner - appeal against
ASBO February 2016

Insp Ward (BCC): FYI
DLS (BCC): In case this comes your way.

From: Josephine Ward
To: lorraine32@bluevonder.co.uk
Subject: Fwd.: RE: Simon Cordell v. Metropolitan Police Commissioner - appeal against ASBO 
February 2016
Date: 09 November 2015 22:29:26

Lorraine

This is the response to the email that I sent to Purcell.

Josephine
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